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 There will be a boys’ soccer meeting today immediately after school from 2:30-3:00 p.m. in Mr. Harlacher’s 
room (room 118).  Anyone interested in playing boys’ soccer next school year, please attend the meeting. If 
you have any questions prior to the meeting, please see Coach Cilenti. (4/25) 

 
 Attention Juniors and Seniors:  Tomorrow will be the final day to purchase prom tickets during all lunch 

periods. Cost is $110 per person which can be paid in cash, check made payable to SCTS, or by using shares.  
(4/26) 

 
 Applications are now available in the Student Center for any student wishing to apply to become a Peer 

Mentor for the 2024-2025 school year.  Applications are located outside of Mrs. Sarner's door and are due no 
later than tomorrow at midnight.  You are required to submit an essay, three teacher recommendations and 
sit for a brief interview, be in good academic standing and have no disciplinary concerns. The application is 
also available on the Student Center's Google Classroom! Student Center Classroom code is ktzd4vy (4/26) 

 
 There will be a Key Club meeting on Tuesday, April 30th at 2:30 p.m.  in room 201.  Please email Mrs. Lynch if 

you are unable to attend. (4/30) 
 

 There will be a newspaper club meeting on Tuesday, April 30th at 2:30 pm in room 140. (4/30) 
 

 Attention Junior Students Interested in Helping with the Tricky Tray: If you are planning on helping Thursday 
during the day, you MUST have a signed permission slip from your parents and teachers.  Pick up the form 
from Mrs. Carlson or Miss G.  Signed forms are due no later than Tuesday, April 30th. You may not bring 
them Thursday. (4/30) 
 

 The Sussex Technical School Education Foundation is collecting gently used solar eclipse glasses. The solar 
eclipse glasses will be reused and recycled for the next upcoming eclipse and sent to schools within the 
eclipse path. Solar eclipse glasses can be dropped off to Mrs. Hering in room 504. The final day to drop off 
solar eclipse glasses is May 1st. (5/1) 

 
 Are you interested in a job but are fearful of the interview process? Or would you just like to brush up on 

your interviewing/customer service skills? Sussex Borough Community and Cultural Center is hosting a free 
“Legendary Customer Service Training” for teens ages 14 to 18 years old. Please see the posting on the job 
board outside of Jr. Cosmo. If you’re interested, see Ms. Thomas in room 102 to scan the QR code to 
register.  (5/3) 

 
 The Sussex Tech Athletic Department is pleased to announce that once again this year, we will be offering 

free sports physical examinations to students interested in participating in a sport next school year.  The 
school physician will be on campus on May 6th, May 16th and June 5th to see students throughout the school 
day.  This is a great way to make sure you have clearance for the entire 2024-2025 school year!  Please see 
Mrs. Coyle in the main office for more information.   
 

 Attention Class of 2025: Rod Bolten Photography will be onsite on May 21st, May 22nd and May 23rd to take 
senior yearbook pictures.  Please visit the sussextech.org website under News and Announcements for more 
information and to schedule your appointment. 
 



 Attention Frankford Township residents, the Miss Frankford Township Queen Contest is being held on 
Thursday, June 13th at 6 p.m.  Applications are available in the main office and must be submitted no later 
than June 3rd to the Frankford Township Municipal Building.  
 

Thank you and have a nice day! 


